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Confidential minutes of a meeting of the Transport Service Committee  
held on 16 December 2010 at 6 Middle Street, London EC1 
 
 
This meeting was held in private session with reference to section 15(2)(b) of schedule 18 of the Greater London 
Authority Act 1999, that, by reason of the confidential nature of the item(s) to be discussed, it was desirable in the 
public interest that the public should be excluded. 
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Present 
 
Members : Terry Bennett (Vice Chair); Gail Engert; David Leibling; and Lorna Reith (Chair) 
 
Staff 
Committee Administrator; Senior Policy Officer 
 
Minutes 
 
1 Confidential Minutes 
 
The confidential minutes of the meeting on the 20 October 2010 were agreed and signed for 
the record. 
 
 
2 Lead Officer (TS045) 

 
The Senior Policy reported that he had listed upcoming meetings with transport providers.  It 
was an opportunity for members to suggest questions.  It was agreed that the meeting with 
Southern and South West Trains would discuss snow.  The meeting with the Olympic 
Delivery Authority would be a follow-up from the last meeting. 
 
 
3 Meeting Review 
 
It was agreed that the London Underground presentation was jargon heavy.  Members felt 
that the cost of the cycle hire scheme should be on a future agenda.   


